
 

Time to “Wear PSA” and Celebrate – Golf Shirts for all 

members 
 

The PSA is preparing for the Union’s 100th birthday in 2020. Each member will receive a PSA Golf 

Shirt. In order to ensure that you are not left out, please ensure that you give the following details to 

your Departmental Shop Stewards: 

 

Shop Stewards to please provide the list with the information to the Provincial Office no later than 15 

July 2019.  

 

• Your full names 

• Membership number 

• Gender  

• Golf Shirt Size 

 

 

For further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact your Liaison Officers on: 

 

Katlego Mokoena 0828808935 

Mandy Modise 0828808925 

 

 

Ivan Fredericks 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  GAUTENG SOUTH – JOHANNESBURG PROVINCIAL OFFICE 

 

  

 18-07-2019  

 


